From: James Ryan

To: BramfordtoTwinstead

Cc: Planning Services
Subject: ACR Project Ref: EN020002
Date: 09 May 2023 11:04:38
Dear PINS

Colchester City Council have no specific comment to make on the Adequacy of
consultation request.

Please consult CCC if the DCO is accepted as the Council may have comments to
make at that stage.

Many thanks,

James Ryan

Planning Manager (South)

Development Management | Place and Client | Colchester Borough Council | 33
Sheepen Road | Colchester | Essex | CO3 3WG
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